
IN THE UNITED STATE DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF DELAWARE 

 
 

NOTICE TO APPLICANTS FOR SENSITIVE POSITIONS 
 

 
 Please note that the position for which you have applied is considered a 
sensitive position. If selected, you will be subject to a background check as a 
condition of employment. The background check is an FBI Fingerprint Check of 
criminal history records. Per the Administrative Office guidelines, background 
checks are mandatory for all newly appointed employees.  
 
 
 
 
 
      John A. Cerino 
      Clerk of Court  
 


